
Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery
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MoLane, Graf,
Raulerson & Middleton

Professional Association

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket DG 12-242 — Concord Steam Corporation’s Request for Increase in
Permanent Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please accept this letter as notice that the McLane Law Firm is withdrawing its
appearance as legal counsel for Concord Steam Corporation in Docket DG 12-242. To the extent
that any McLane attorney, including but not limited to Patrick H. Taylor or Steven V. Camerino,
is included in the service list for this matter, I request that they be removed.
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Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions at all regarding the foregoing.

Sincerely,

PATRICK H. TAYLOR
Direct Dial: 603-628-1266
Email: palrick.taylor@mclane.com
Licensed in NH and MA

Eleven South Main Street, Suite 500 Concord, NH 03301
Tel: 603.226.0400 Fax: 603.230.4448 I www.mclane.com
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Patrick H. Taylor

cc: Service List (via email)
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